
BALKSBURY FEDERATION PTA – TREASURERS REPORT TO YEAR END AUGUST 2023 
 
 
We have had a wonderful busy year raising funds for the Balksbury Federation PTA. We have raised 
an amazing £4,775.71 this year and our closing bank balance was £8,291.68 plus a £75.00 float. 
 
A big thank you to all the members of the Balksbury Federation PTA because we could not have 
done it without your help and support over the past year. 
 
I would also like to thank all the teachers and staff at Balksbury Federation for the massive support 
you have given the PTA over the past year. 
 
In this financial year we have worked with and supported Balksbury Federation by donating 2 Keter 
storage units to store outside rugs which the children can use at break times. We have also refilled 
all the wet/summer playboxes in each classroom with bubbles and games etc. 
 
Detailed below is a breakdown of how funds have been raised at each event/fundraising initiative 
this financial year. 
 
Preloved Sales £201.00 
Charity Aid Foundation £50.00 
Bags to School £180.90 
Christmas Jingle/Santa £445.37 
Christmas Raffle £1,661.95 
Amazon Smile £103.65 
Sweet Treat Fridays £1,033.60 
Easyfundraising £188.03 
Summer Raffle £911.21 
 
I look forward to working with Balksbury Federation and the PTA this coming year and hope we can 
have yet another successful year in raising funds to help support the Federation and children. 
 
Kellie Pettengell 
Treasurer 
Balksbury Federation PTA 


